
Kure Beach Shoreline Access, Beach Protection Committee 
 

Minutes of August 7, 2018  

 
Members Present                                                             Members Absent 

Dennis Panicali- Chair                                                      

Bill Moore- Secretary                                                        

Mike Bledsoe 

Randy Bock                                                    

Patricia Edgecomb (on Telephone)                                          

David Garceau    

Pat Triplett - Alternate 

Ed White  

Joseph Whitley- Council Rep 

 

        

Meeting was called to order by Chairman Panicali at 5:03PM in the Temporary Town Hall. 

 

Minutes from June 29th Meeting was approved 9 to 0. Motion made by Bill, seconded by Mike B  

 
Public Input 

None 

 

Old Business  

a. Adopt-a- Beach Update- Pat T reported Beach looking good- people cleaning whether signed up to 

do so or not 

b. Signage update 

 Town has additional “Keep off the Dunes” signs to be deployed at the Southern part of the 

town beach.  

 New entry signs will be developed for accesses not covered by last year’s sign 

deployment. Chairman looking onto changing shape of signs to avoid possible additional 

costs from CAMA to deploy. Instead of 6 by 6 looking to use 4 by 4. Signs a little thinner 

and taller. Looking into possible issues with DOT since these signs will most likely be part 

of right of way     

 Sponsorship of the signs was discussed. Ed presented a revised sign rental procedure. 

Discussion was held on when to sell sign space. Felt late fall may be the best time.  

  

c. Revised SLAP Brochure 

 Tabled until September Meeting  

 

d. Kure Beach Ocean Life Project 

 Pat T updated the status of the KB Ocean Life Project. Bill had revised Goals and 

Objectives for a separate program. Pat T indicated she had 9 Ambassadors signed up.  

  

New Business 

 

 Request made by Concerned Veterans 4 America to sponsor a Kure Beach Clean Up 

tabled until September Meeting at the request of the CV4A 



 Committee voted 9 to 0  to support the Towns position on no allowing dogs on the 

beach during the Summer Season 

 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 5:42PM    

 

 Respectfully submitted 

Bill Moore 

Secretary 


